
                                     27th March 2018  
 
Dear Parent 
 
Holy Week Mass 
During this week, we have been going to midday Mass with our Y4-Y6 classes.  Tomorrow, 
Wednesday (the last opportunity for this week), there is a Requiem mass at midday so we are inviting 
children to attend the morning mass at 8:30am.  There will be a number of staff in the Church to meet 
them for the beginning of Mass.  Those who choose not to attend mass should go into school as 
normal.    
 
Please join us in our ‘walk’ through Holy Week 

Holy Week - 2018 
As always, each morning next week at 9:15, we hold collective worship in the holiest of weeks.   
Y3 – Entrance into Jerusalem; Y4 – Last Supper; Y5 – Gethsemane; Y6 – The Passion. 
Please join us and share with us in prayer and reflection of these key events in our Christian story that 
is the history of our Salvation.  All welcome.   

NB: - Y6 The Passion will be in the Church on Thursday morning and begin at 9:30am 
This will be repeated for the whole Parish community at 12:00 on Good Friday.  

 
Dinner Money  
For next half term, there is a price increase of 5p per day that makes the weekly cost rise to £11.50. 
The charge for next half term is £62.10 with cheques payable to ‘Birmingham City Council.’ 
 

INSET Day – 16th April 2018 
Kidz.comm will be open for the full day on 16th April.  If you need a place for your child, please let Mrs 
Lewis know by the end of term. 

 
  
Miss Nicholson (Teaching Assistant Y3) 
We say a temporary ‘goodbye’ to Miss Nicholson at the end of term.  She is 
beginning her maternity leave; her baby is due in early May.   We wish her all the 
very best and pray that God will bless her and her baby.   

 
Breaking Up for Easter: 
We finish on Thursday at 3:15/3:30pm   May I take this opportunity, on behalf of all governors and 
staff, to wish you all a most blessed Easter and happy days of enjoyment, rest and (with God’s help) 
a little sunshine.  Keep safe! 
 
INSET Day – as referred to above we have a staff training day on 16th April.  The children return on 
17th April 2018. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
H M Cusack,  Headteacher  
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